
Email to Congressperson (150 words): 
 
Dear ________  
 
I am writing to ask you to co-sponsor the Home Modification for Accessibility 
Act   (H.R. 7676) introduced by Representatives Charlie Crist (D-FL)) and Thomas 
Suozzi (D-NY). This important legislation will enable Americans to live in their own 
homes as they age. And where we increasingly receive health care. But our houses are 
not properly prepared for older or disabled people and their caregivers.  
 
The Home Modification for Accessibility Act (H.R. 7676) will help solve this problem 
by offering financial incentives that encourage people to plan ahead, upgrade their homes 
and make them safe as they get older. It will help reduce injuries and subsequent high 
medical costs associated with falls, as well as drive development and investment in the 
market, creating new job opportunities for skilled providers and contractors. 
 


